
VHS CHEERLEADERS 

WILL BE HOSTING A CHEERLEADING CLINIC 

May 2nd – 4th from 7:00 pm – 9:00 pm in the VHS Gym 

Open to all girls Kindergarten – 8th grade 

 

The girls will be instructed by the  

VHS Cheerleading team and coaches.   

They will be taught skills such as: 

Jumps, Cheer, Dance, Motions & Stunting 

May 4th at 7:30 parents are welcome to come watch the girls perform what 
they learned. 

 

$50 per girl – please email VHS Cheerleading Coaches at 

veronahscheer@gmail.com by April 24th to register your daughter  

or with any questions. We will forward you the registration form at that time. 

Please bring registration form and fee on the 1st day of the clinic 
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